
Discussion and Consideration to Rename the Leon 
Valley Community Center 

Crystal Miranda
Community Relations Director

City Council Meeting
September 5, 2023



Summary
• Question

– City Council is being asked to consider renaming the Leon
Valley Community Center to the City of Leon Valley Irene
Baldridge Community Center.

• Options

– Recommended:
1. No change.

2. Allow change.

3. Allow another Council recommendation.

– Other



Purpose

• To present to City Council a recommendation from Mayor 
Riley to rename the Leon Valley Community Center to the City 
of Leon Valley Irene Baldridge Community Center.

• To honor the late Irene S. Baldridge for her selfless devotion 
to the Leon Valley community.   



Purpose / Background

• At the previous City Council meeting Mayor Riley asked to 
consider renaming the Leon Valley Community Center to the 
Irene Baldridge Community Center.  

• Irene S. Baldridge served a total of 20 years on the Leon Valley 
City Council including 10 years as Mayor (1984-1994). 

• On May 22, 2023, Mrs. Baldridge died peacefully at her home. 

• During her ten years as Mayor Mrs. Baldridge oversaw the 
construction of the Community Center, Library, Public Works 
building, and the City’s development of the Linkwood
subdivision. 



Fiscal Impact

• Replacing the existing signage.



Considerations
• Replace the vinyl letters only

• Replace all aluminum signs

• Add aluminum letters to building



Questions

• Budget

• Recommendations

• Public Vote



S.E.E. 
Statement

Social Equity – N/A

Economic 
Development- N/A

Environmental 
Stewardship – N/A


